
HARRY MILLER HAPPENINGS #11 

November 20th, 2023 

Important dates: 

November 17th to November 27th—Hot lunch link is open for ordering for hot lunch being served at 

school from December 4th to December 15th.  

November 22nd, Wednesday—6:30-7:30 PSSC meeting in the Tech room (signs will be posted) 

November 24th, Friday—No school for students– Report card preparation and professional learning 
for staff members 

November 30th, Thursday—Last day to place gift card orders for HMMS Gift Card 
Tech Fundraiser 

Now being the month of November, we are nearing the end of the HMMS Gift 
Card Tech Fundraiser. A reminder that this is the main Tech fundraiser each year 
and a great way to help support our HMMS Tech program and also get those gift 
cards you need for Christmas. A reminder that students can see Mr. Locke over the noon hours with 
completed order forms and payment. If students need another form, Mr. Locke also has these availa-
ble. Last day to accept order forms is November 30th (less than 3 weeks away).  Thank you! Ques-
tions? E-mail Mr. Locke at David.locke@nbed.nb.ca  

December 4th, Monday—report cards  sent home with students;  

December 4th, Monday—Link for scheduling your parent teacher meetings, both in person and virtual, 
will be sent out on this date. A reminder that you will need to book meetings with each teacher that 
you wish to meet with.  

 

HMMS ATHLETICS  NOVEMBER 20th-NOVEMBER 24th  

If you have any questions related to athletics, please reach out to Mrs. 

Throop, our Athletic Director, at cheryl.throop@nbed.nb.ca  
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In search of:  

• For some holiday fun, we are looking to borrow some wagons, or carts, if possible for 
the weeks of December 11th and 18th.  Please e-mail Mrs. Demmons or Mrs. Logue if 
you can help us with this.  April.logue@nbed.nb.ca or bonita.hayward-
demmons@nbed.nb.ca   

• Student vendors for a December 7th, Thursday, Christmas Market, that some classes 
will be participating through their Power Play program in IBL (Sci/SS). We want to ex-
tend the invitation to other students who have an entrepreneurial spirit, and would 
like to sell their homemade products. More information will be shared during morning 
announcements in the coming weeks.  

        Thank you so much.  

 

 

 

 

 

HMMS RECYCLES!  

Thank you to Mme Chapman Ross and her students for starting our HMMS re-

cycling program again this year and using the funds raised for school/student 

activities. We appreciate their efforts with this each week and rewarding the 

classes who are working hard to ensure their recyclables make it into their 

classroom bins.  

This week’s recycling homeroom winners were: 

6Leblanc 

8Barrett  

7Bigney  

THE DEN: Blue Bear Families supporting their young!  
Looking to schedule a Den meeting to support activities, socials, outdoor 
classrooms, and fundraising for HMMS students.  

An e-mail will be sent to those families who have already signed up and if 
you had not but would like to help us out, please e-mail Mrs. Demmons 
(reply to this School Messenger e-mail) indicating your interest in as-
sisting. 

  

We will meet on Monday, November 27th at 6:00 in the HMMS cafete-
ria. We can also connect with Microsoft Teams if you cannot join in per-
son.  
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